
 

 

DATES 
 

September 
16th Year 6 taster 
day at Poltair 
17th Parents 
Forum – all 
welcome 3.30 or 
6.00 
24th Year 6 taster 
day at Penrice 
30th Full 
governors  
 

October 
6th FOPS AGM 
2pm all welcome 
19th Individual 
photos 
 

Half Term 
26th – 30th 
October 
 

November 
2nd School closed  
10th Parents 
Evening 
11th Parents 
Evening 
 

December 
16th Christmas 
lunch 
18th last day of 
term. 
 

January 
4th School closed 
5th School term 
starts.  

                                                                               

                  11th September 2015 
 

STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Rory-Lei, Dany, Merlin, Charlie, Leah, Ellie and George who are 
the first star pupils of this academic year. 
 
HOUSE CAPTAINS 
The new House Captains have been elected 
this week. Congratulations to Madison, 
Jacob, Alfie, Jessica, Keylee, Chelsea, Abigail 
and Tomas.  
 

MUSICAL INSTRUMENT LESSONS 
Violin lessons will be starting on Tuesday and 
guitar lessons on Thursday next week.  
 

PARENT FORUM – Thursday 17th September 3.30 pm or 6.00pm 
Parent Forum meetings are held at the start of each term. It is an opportunity for 
you to find out news and plans for the forthcoming term. We also arrange for a key 
speaker to share some of the latest developments or items we feel may be of 
interest to you.  This term we have some important news to share, new staff to 
meet and the key speaker will be sharing some tasty information on healthy eating 
and packed lunches.  You will also have the chance to meet your child’s class 
teacher to find out about the new class expectations and routines. There will be a 
supervised children’s room available for both meetings.  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
After school clubs start next week. There will be no clubs on Thursday next week 
due to the Parents Forum.  
 

WALK AND WHEEL ON WEDNESDAYS 
Once again we are encouraging all the children and their parents to walk or wheel 
to and from school. We will be starting again on Wednesday 16th September.  
 

SCHOOL DINNER MONEY 
A reminder from Mrs Uren that all dinner money for the week must come to 
school on the Monday. 
 

COLLECTION AT THE END OF THE DAY 
All pupils in Years 3 – 6 are reminded that if the person picking them up from 
school at 3.15pm is delayed they are to remain with one of the staff members on 
duty in the junior playground. If collection arrangements change on any day please 
inform the teacher or telephone the office. 
. 

                                                                                                            Mrs D Tregellas 


